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President

Lynda Boody

     202 355-4201

Secretary

Mary Swirsky


463-4015

Treasurer

Candy LoBue


463-2677

Board Members

Term thru 6/18

Jim Snyder


221-3986

Oscar Hernandez


463-1873

Peggy Bitler


463-4239

Richard Ernst

     916 749-8479

Kathie Mann


463-4265

Term thru 6/19

James Schreiber


463-3377

Gary Hardesty


463-1648

Ken Bitler


463-4239

Dale Theiss


463-9215

Amy Geddes


463-6645

Newsletter

Prices  463-3794

Program Schedule:
8-8 Club discussion following

     Board meeting
8-15 Lindsey Bolton - RYE

8-22  Open
8-29  District Governor visit
9-5  Bert Bryan and John Snyder
Upcoming Events:
8-8 Club Board meeting

8-13 2nd Annual Joe Giomi

     Memorial Golf tournament
8-17, 18, 19, 20  Lyon County Fair

8-20 Polio Day at Reno Aces

8-26 Smith Valley Rotary Lamb

Feed

8-29 District Governor visit

9-9 Avenues of Service Seminar –

       District 5190

9-15, 16 YTA Taste of the Valley

Nov. ?? – Foundation Dinner
Tuesday’s Board Meeting:  This Tuesday (Aug. 8) is the monthly meeting of our Board of Directors.  This month the main topic will be potential projects for this year.  If we are going to apply for a District Service Grant, we need to get going on it or the money will be all gone.  The obvious advantage of applying for one is that it can provide up to $2,000 in matching funds, so our money goes further.  Several projects have  been suggested already, but if you have a good idea talk to someone on the Board or better yet come to the Board meeting and be part of the discussion.  I think community projects are the best form of advertising for the Club.  In fact, 

the best thing for the health of the Club.

I am not familiar with all of the potential projects but to give you some ideas here are a few things that have been talked about.  YTA always needs help and with Lynda’s dual roles doing something for them would be possible.  The local hospital/Long Term Care facility would like to spruce up the gazebo area (where we installed the water feature a couple of years ago).  If more progress is made on a possible dialysis center here it will need some landscaping as well.  We have done lots of park projects.  A few years ago we put new metal roofing on several buildings at the Aiazzi baseball fields.  Lets get moving on some projects this year.  

Coming soon: Major fundraisers:

Both the Giomi Golf Tournament and the County Fair are just about here and we have to be organized for them.  Last year we had a dozen volunteers at the Golf Tournament and about two or three jobs for them to do.  We have a much better idea of what needs to be done this year so that should work out better.  Don’t drive all the way up to Fernley unless you have been assigned a job by Lynda, Ann or Peggy.

The County Fair is a much different affair.  We will need everyone we can 

get.  There are times when sales are very slow and we are open mainly for the convenience of Fair goers and there are times when we will be very busy  (especially Friday and Saturday nights).  There are several times when we have two sales places open.  The Fair schedule of events is changing and there may be some new busy times.  

James Schreiber should have signup sheets for the Fair this Tuesday and any needs for the Golf Tournament should be explained.  Be at the meeting Tuesday or at least talk to James about when you can help out.  

Foundation Dinner:  The Committee in charge of this event has met and started the planning process but there is still a lot of planning to come.  If you have any suggestions, especially for a theme or for a speaker, talk to Kathie Mann.  

Budget:  A budget consisting of a list of organizations we usually support was discussed by our Board and that part of our budget has their approval, but a full budget should include some guidance on what we can spend on local and/or international projects.  That subject will be part of Tuesday’s Board meeting.  Perhaps then a budget can be approved.  The Club has sufficient funds to do projects, we just have to choose some projects and get working on them.  Scholarships are pretty well funded right now, so we can spend most of our Club funds on other projects.
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Tuesday Evening 7:00 PM


Dini’s Lucky Club
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